
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 August 2020 

 

 

Matteo Madrigali  

fyi-request-13506-1b729ee9@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

Tēnā koe Matteo 

 

Thank you for your email received by us on 12 August 2020 where you ask for information about pension 

funds.   

 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 and can advise as follows.   

 

The Teaching Council can confirm that it does not hold or manage any pension funds.  Therefore, we 

refuse your request under section 18(e), as the information does not exist.   

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 

602.   

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Sandra Kelman, Government 

Relations & Information Manager who may be able to provide further assistance should you be willing to 

change or refine your request.  Her email address is sandra.kelman@teachingcouncil.nz.  

 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Clive Jones 

Deputy Chief Executive Operational Services   
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